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Friday 21st April 2023 
 

Coronation Celebrations – Friday 05th May 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 5th May the whole school will be celebrating the Coronation of 
King Charles III. 
 
We would like all children to come to school that day dressed in red, white 
and blue or dressed as a regal member of the royal family or dressed as if 
they are going to a wedding in smart clothes. There is no need to bring in 
any money for this.  
 
During the afternoon, there will be a range of games and activities linked 
to the coronation that will help us to enjoy and celebrate the day.  
 
Children will also be given an ice cream to celebrate courtesy of the school.  
 
We look forward to celebrating the unique and momentous event.  
 

Yours sincerely 

  
    
Mr R Litten 
Executive Headteacher 
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